From: elaine white |

Sent: 13 June 2019 09:36

To: Planning

Subject: Re: Comments on 2019/2044/P have been received by the council.
Dear Sir/Madam

| have just checked on the Planning Application documents for this Planning Application and my
comments have not been included although you say they have been received..

Pleas advise.

Kind regards

Elaine White

> 0On 2 Jun 2019, at 14:57, planning@camden.gov.uk wrote:

>

> We are the owners of Number 2 Bacon's Lane adjacent to 3 Bacons Lane. We note the
proposed construction of new garden walls. We support the application for construction of these
wallls. Bacon's Lane has unrestricted public access, especially to the garden of 3 Bacon's Lane
and, because of this, 2 Bacon's Lane. The Lane's residents, including ourselves, have been
subjected to criminal attacks including car theft, car break-ins, burglary and vandalism.
Accordingly we encourage & support the construction of the proposed front and side garden
walls.

>

> Comments made by lan & Elaine White




